
Maria TROCH 

I work in DG BUDG as Budget Officer. Previously, I worked in DG 
AGRI and DG TRADE. Before joining the Commission, I worked in 
the private sector. 

I am a candidate because 

1. as DG BUDG U4U contact person I would like to further U4U's objectives in the context 
of the Staff Committee.  

2. As a female administrator working in the Commission for nearly 20 years, I would like 
to use my experience to promote solutions to  women's issues in the Commission, in 
particular the integration of women in the Commission services at all levels.  

3. I would like to facilitate the reconciliation of work and private life for both men and 
women. 


